
Agenda 
Cobh MD Monthly Meeting Monday 4th October 2021 at 3:00pm 

 
 

1.0 Deimhniú Miontuairiscí / Confirmation of Minutes of MD Monthly Meeting 

held on 6th September 2021. 

 

 

2.0 Matters Arising 

 

 

3.0 Comhfhreagras / Correspondence 

 

 

4.0 Tuairiscí ó Ofigigh / Officer's Reports 

 

 

5.0 Tuairisc ó Oifigeach Ceantair Bardasacha / Municipal District Officer's 

Report 

 

 

6.0 To agree nominee for Board of Cobh (Great Island) Community Centre 

DAC. 

 

 

7.0 To agree date for meeting to consider Draft Budgetary Plan for 2022. 

 

 

8.0 Allocation of Balance of Community Fund Scheme 

 

 

9.0  Disposal of Property 
To consider the Disposal of lands at Bishop Roche Park, Carrignafoy, Cobh, together with 

Right of Way as marked on accompanying map to John Griffin, for the consideration of 

€150,000.00 

 

 

10.0 Review of Cobh Municipal District Litter Management Plan 

 

 

11.0 Fograí Rún / Notices of Motion 

 
1. To consider the following Notice of Motion in the name of Cllr. Cathal Rasmussen:  

That a full report is given on the plan for the remedial works on the building known as the 

old town hall clock tower from the Port of Cork and Cork County Council. 

 

 



2. To consider the following Notice of Motion in the name of Cllr. Cathal Rasmussen:  

That works be done on repairing sections of the road from outside the Town Hall all the 

way along West Beach. 

 

 

3. To consider the following Notice of Motion in the name of Cllr. Anthony Barry:  

That this Council write to Airtricity and request that the lights on the new Glounthaune 

walkway be energised as soon as possible. This facility has been hugely popular and as the 

nights are drawing in there is a serious issue with the health and safety of both pedestrians, 

cyclists and indeed motorists. 

 

 

4. To consider the following Notice of Motion in the name of Cllr. Anthony Barry:  

Carrigtwohill Community College currently operates from a temporary site at Tullegreine. 

It was never envisaged that it would be still in this location and will remain so until 

September 23 at the earliest. Due to the large number of students attending CCC, safety 

issues are arising on a daily basis. Can the council install some safety measures at this 

location. 

 

 

5. To consider the following Notice of Motion in the name of Cllr. Anthony Barry:  

That this Council write to the Chief Superintendent of Cork North Division requesting extra 

Gardaí for Carrigtwohill. Due to the rapid population growth of this town recently it is 

essential that Garda numbers keep pace with this development. 

 

 

12.0 Aon Ghnó Eile / Any Other Business 


